
 
“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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29th June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The summer holidays are fast approaching and we are still awaiting government guidance 
as to whether we are able to welcome back more pupils. We understand that this is a difficult 
time for all year groups who have not been able to attend school but in particular our Year 6 
pupils have been greatly affected. Visits to Secondary schools have not taken place and the 
older children have missed out on so many memorable events and activities that would 
normally happen at the end of primary school. 
 
With this in mind, we would like to invite Year 6 pupils back into school on Monday 20th and 
Tuesday 21st July. These days will focus on preparation for moving on to secondary school, 
positive mental health and having fun with friends!  
 
In order to welcome back the Year 6 pupils the summer term will finish on Friday July 
17th for Reception pupils. Key worker pupils are still able to attend up until Tuesday 
July 21st.   
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Briggs 
Headteacher 
      


